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The Village recently announced the winners of its Lucky the Leprechaun 
Treasure Hunt, which asked participants to find the green cauldron in the 
window of each participating business and discover what kind of treasure 
Lucky left in each one. Winners included: 
 

• Anna Sullivan, of Tinley Park 
• Ricky Danciu, of Chicago Heights 
• Nicole Gabrys, of Tinley Park 
• Nancy Meru, of Frankfort 
• Jordyn Hoffman, of Tinley Park 
• Greysen Lacny, of Tinley Park 
• John Malloy, of Tinley Park 
• Angela Sanchez, of Tinley Park 
• Avery Laitman, of Orland Hills 
• Teresa Konrath, of Tinley Park 

 
Winners will receive a bag of goodies and a gift card to a Tinley Park 
restaurant. Many thanks to everyone who participated! 


